Message

From: Whit Manley [/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=2CC4A63293B14A62B9FEBID6EO67F886-WHIT MANLEY]

Sent: 6/12/2020 5:06:10 PM

To: "Tay Via - Coblentz Patch Duffy & Bass LLP ({tvia@coblentzlaw.com)' [tvia@coblentzlaw.com]

CC: '‘Brian Boxer (BBoxer@esassoc.com)' [BBoxer@esassoc.com]; 'Royce K. Jones' [royce@kbblaw.com]; Tiffany Wright
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=15bcc0260a3c4ba9al78730252adfa02-Tiffany Wri]; Kathryn A. Ramirez
[/o=Exchangelabs/ou=Exchange Administrative Group
(FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/cn=Recipients/cn=0ff8269ba5a640hf9a0d 16bfa7d9dal4-Kathryn A.]

Subject: IBEC: Draft CEQA findings and override (06/12/2020)

Attachments: IBEC. CEQA Findings and Override (Combined) (06-12-2020 draft) (0055053 1xB0OA85).docx

Ms. Via:

City staff and consultants have prepared draft CEQA findings/override. A copy is attached. The draft document will be
included in the information provided to the Planning Commission for its hearing on June 17. Please let us know if the
applicant has any comments or questions regarding the draft. If the applicant has any editorial suggestions, please let us
know and we will consider whether to incorporate them into the draft. Please include such proposed edits in “track
changes” mode so that we can readily identify them.

Regards,
Whit Manley

WHITMAN F. MANLEY
Attorney

REMY MOOSE MANLE Yoo
555 Capitol Mall, Suite 800 | Sacramento, CA 95814
P (D16} 443-2745 % 214 | F {916) 443-9017
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CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: Thiz electronic mail message and any attachments are intended only for the use of the addresses(s)
named above and may contain information that is privileged, confidential and exempt from disclosure under applicable law. I you are
not an intended recipient, or the employee or agent responsible for delivering this e-mail {o the intended recipient, you are hereby
notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this comimunication is strictly prohibited. If vou recebved this e-maill message
in errar, please immaediately notify the sender by repiying o this message or by telephone. Thank you.




